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Dear Planning Inspectorate, given the grave concerns expressed by the IPCC report, the
urgent need to combat/ reduce emissions, the escalating costs of road infrastructure and
engineering projects, of car/road use and of travel, the ambitions of the the Environment
Act 2021, the failure and escalating costs of the project HS2 and its devastating impact on
our remaining woods, habitats, landforms and livelihoods, the only sensible option would
be to pull the plug on a scheme which will increase emissions, devastate a World Heritage
Site,its landforms and biodiversity.

The fact that cost estimates have so far been omitted tells us everything we need to know
about the scheme.

Yours,
Lou Stothard ( co-founder, For Trees UK, Cttee member Community Planning Alliance).





